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Yolo Fire Protection District 

P.O. Box 466 

Yolo, CA  95697 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES – April 9, 2024 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Yolo Fire Protection District met on April 9, 2024, in a special 

session at the Yolo Fire Station.  Commissioner Steve Weiss called the meeting to order at 7:00 AM. 

 

Commissioners present:  Steve Weiss, Lynnel Pollock and Chuck Hermle,   

Commissioners absent:   None 

Also present:  Chief Dan Tafoya, Assistant Chief Manuel Tafoya and Sheryl Salgado, Clerk. 

 

Introductions:  None     

Public Comment: None  

Correspondence and Informational Items:   None 

                

Update on Prop 218 and Possible Action:  A discussion was held on scheduling other Community 

Outreach Communications prior to the tentative scheduled of mailing ballots on June 2nd or soon 

thereafter.  Two dates were tentatively scheduled for Saturday, May 11th at 1 PM and Wednesday, May 

29th at 6:00 PM.  Part of the discussion was to create and mail postcards internally and to provide a 

power point presentation on both dates.  Commissioner Pollock stated she has been in contact with a 

community member that is willing to hand delivery the postcards in the community of Yolo.  

Commissioner Pollock will create and have the postcards printed.  Commissioner Weiss will work 

with Jeanette Hynson, SCI to obtain mailing labels.  Commissioner Hermle will create a power point 

presentation.   
 

Next Regular Meeting scheduled for May 6, 2024 at 5:30 PM.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 AM. 
 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 


